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March 22, 2024 
 
 
Dear Dr. Nahar,  
  
On behalf of the Fellowships Office of the National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, 
and Medicine, we would like to thank you for the valuable service that you provided as a 
reviewer for the evaluation of applications during the March 2024 NRC Research 
Associateship Programs Panel Review.  
  
More than 125 applications were reviewed in this first competition of 2024. Awardees 
selected through this process are eligible to become NRC Research Associates to serve as 
guest investigators in one of the sponsoring federal laboratories. NRC Associates will 
conduct research on the projects that they proposed as part of their application. The 
success of the selection process is based on the dedicated, voluntary service of 
distinguished individuals, such as yourself.  
  
We hope that you enjoyed participating in the virtual panel review, and we look forward 
to working with you during future online reviews later this year.  
  
Sincerely yours,  
  

  
  
Elizabeth Prescott, D.Phil.   
Director, Fellowships Office  
Policy and Global Affairs  
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